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In literacy this week we will be exploring ‘Handa’s Hen’, this is the sequel 
to ‘Handa’s Surprise’ which we looked at last week. We will be using instru-
ments to make Kenyan inspired music, thinking of our own number stories 
and seeing how good our memory is by sequencing the story.  
 
In maths we will be introducing the concept of subtraction using concrete 
apparatus to take away from. We will re-visiting shapes and looking at 
their vertices. 
 
In Evolution of Me we are continuing our healthy bodies topic. We are learning about how to 
keep our bodies healthy through healthy eating and regular exercise. 
 
 
 

Words of the week  
 
 

 Please ensure you are reading with your child at home. We give out 
a free choice and a scheme book each Friday to those that have 
books in their bags. We ask that these remain in their book bags 
throughout the week so that we can read with them in school also.  

 Please ensure all uniform is labelled, including hats. 
 Open Morning will take place on Tuesday 10th May.  

Phonics–  
 

We will continue to build words 
with new code. 

such, chug, chap, inch, chest  

Rhyme of the Week 
I had a Little Hen  

Watch Handa’s Hen here:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v

=-9FZqX1CBqE 


